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Pilon, Janet

Subject: PUBLIC TRANSIT/LTR

From: Deborah Barker

Sent: February-02-17 9:57 AM
To: Office of the Mayor
Subject: PUBLIC TRANSIT/LTR

Good Morning;

All of the recent progress/news in regards to the L TR is extremely exciting City of Hamilton. With that said,
the continual expansion of existing transportation in the city of Hamilton it extremely frustrating for residents
of Binbrook as we are stranded and continue to struggle with NO public transportation out here. I am not sure at
what point this community hits the radar in needing public transit in order for the residents to get to essential
destinations such as work, post high school education facilities etc. I believe we as residents have been MORE
than patient.

With all of this LTR information on the news and in social media, our frustrations are elevated as we are
continually told... 'public transit for Binbrook is coming soon'. Please make this a priority.

Thank you,
Deb Barker

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.




